
From: Cheri Cornell
To: "KIM RICE"; UTC DL Records Center
Cc: "MAGGIE TAI TUCKER"; "JANE REYNOLDS"; "BRIAN EMANUELS"; "Dan Grove"
Subject: RE: Dockets UE-160918 and UG-160919
Date: Tuesday, February 20, 2018 6:03:25 PM

Fantastic work, all of you.

Yours,
Cheri

cheri@wwcan.org (work)
cheri@cornell.net (personal)
206.276.4350

-----Original Message-----
From: KIM RICE [mailto:kimballw@mac.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2018 1:08 PM
To: records@utc.wa.gov
Cc: MAGGIE TAI TUCKER <magtaitai@gmail.com>; JANE REYNOLDS
<Janegfr@gmail.com>; BRIAN EMANUELS <brianem@hotmail.com>; Dan Grove
<dan@grove.cx>
Subject: Dockets UE-160918 and UG-160919

To the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission:

We are a group of Mercer Island citizens committed to the vision of our city
leading the way locally, regionally, and nationally, to 100% renewable
energy.  We can not meet our goals without the cooperation of PSE.  We,
along with many other communities throughout King County and the broader PSE
territory, demand that PSE incorporate an adequate response to climate
change into its Integrated Resource Plan.

We respectfully submit the attached letter to the Commission containing our
comments on Dockets UE-160918 and UG-160919.

Sincerely,

Kim Rice MD
Mercer Island Ready for 100 Chair
206 714 5959
kimball@mac.com
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